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6th September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 4 trip to Dartmoor 27th _ 29th March 2019 
Please find attached an information pack about next year’s residential visit to Dartmoor.  If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please complete the attached booking slip and return it to the school office, together with your £40 deposit, by Monday 3rd December so that we can book your child a place. A receipt/paying in card will be returned to you so that you may make remaining payments by instalments, should you so wish. 

We expect the cost of the 2019 trip to be in the region of £125. We should be able to let you know the exact cost by the end of this term. Payment in full must be made by Friday 1st March 2019 please.  
We would like to advise parents and carers that Remission of Fees for the board and lodging element of the cost of this trip is available to any family who currently meet or have met during the past six years the criteria for eligibility for free school meals or children who are in the care of Social Services or adopted. Please call in at the school office or write to the Chair of Governors, Mrs. C Down, care of the school.

As you will appreciate, excellent behaviour is of paramount importance on all school residential visits. Prior to this visit, should any pupil’s behaviour give cause for concern, the school reserves the right to cancel that place without any refund of deposit being given. Should unacceptable behaviour occur during the visit, you will be asked to remove your child from the Centre immediately. In that instance, there would be no refund of full payment.

Yours sincerely,

L D Selbie

Headteacher
YEAR 4 VISIT TO DARTMOOR
27th – 29th March 2019
Child’s Name…………………………………………………Class…………………


I wish my child to take part in the visit to Dartmoor in March, 2019, and confirm that the £40 deposit has been made via Parentmail or I enclose a cheque for the deposit of £40.00   (Please make cheques payable to Devon County Council.)  
            

I do not wish my child to take part in the Dartmoor Residential visit taking place in March 2019.

Signed………………………………………………….……Parent/Carer        
Date………………………..
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY
MONDAY 3rd DECEMBER 2018






    









